
 

Office of the Proctor 

Visva-Bharati 
The Office of the Proctor has been organizing various programmes as part of 

Visva-Bharati’s efforts for the mental and physical wellbeing of students and 

other stake holders of Visva-Bharati in the COVID-19 era. We are seeking the 

input of all our students (both current and 2019-2020 batch) regarding the 

requirement which you feel will enhance your capabilities to better handle the 

stress as well as academic and professional uncertainties in the COVID-19 era. 

Please give us your requirements in terms of webinars which we could organize 

for your benefit in the Google form in the link: 
 

Link: https://forms.gle/vWZGZKfLrur5onVU8 
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